
Flick Brothers’ 
Memorial 

Scholarship
On October 8, 2024, the Hamilton 
Community tragically lost two young 
men: Hayden and Logan Flick. A 
memorial scholarship has been 
established in their honor.

Two scholarships will be handed out 
to Hamilton Seniors, for the next 
seven years, who will be attending 
a tuition based program after 
graduation whose field of study 
includes STEAM or International 
studies/language.

Please consider donating to keep the 
memories of Hayden and Logan alive.

Flick Brothers’ Memorial 
Scholarship Fund
3175 Rolling Oaks Ct
Hamilton, MI 49419

OR MAIL CHECKS TO:
DONATE HERE


